
What is the performance?
The high- quality, professional live theatre group endorsed by Michael Rosen, The
Globe Players, are bringing their 1 hour performance of Romeo and Juliet to the
newly opened Dugdale Arts Centre. 

The 1 hour performance will be followed by a 30 minute Q & A session and
discussion between the actors and your students.

When is it taking place?
It is taking place on the 24th January 2023. 

Performances will run at 10am, 2pm and 4.30pm. 

Please note that the 4.30pm performance will also be available to the public to book. 

Who is this performance for?
This performance is for Key Stage 3 and 4 students. 

The Dugdale Arts Centre
Romeo and Juliet
Key Stage 3 and 4
24th January 2023



How much are tickets?
Tickets are £3 per student. 

Accompanying teacher and adult helper tickets are free for every 1 adult: 10
students. Accompanying 1:1 student support tickets are also free. 

Is the Dugdale accessible for wheelchair users?
Yes, there is full access from the entrance of the building to the front of the theatre.
We have wheelchair seats in the front row, nearest to the theatre entrance. 

How do I book my school in?
You can call our Dugdale Arts Centre Supervisor, Jonathan Coulton via email or
telephone. 

Email: Jonathan.coulton@enfield.gov.uk
Telephone: 02045265317

Once you have booked your tickets, you will receive a confirmation email with your
highlighted seats and the risk assessment for the venue. 

You can find out more about the Dugdale Arts Centre here:
https://www.dugdalecentre.co.uk/
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